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Public Comment for Upcoming Commission Meeting  

Name  

Patricia Brueckner  

Address  

7151 Wrangell Loop NE 
Rio Rancho, New Mexico 87144 
United States 
Map It  

Email  

Patbrueckner200@gmail.com  

Comments:  

It feels like the County Commissioners are simply ignoring the widespread questions and strong objections of the group most 
affected: residents of Placitas. Ordinance 3-22-23.10 pretends to be about horse welfare. It is not. It does not address the more 
serious problem of speeding. It instead criminalized residents who are truly concerned with the welfare of the horses. I also 
question how this will be enforced. If there is such an abundance of county law enforcement, why aren't they holding speeders 
accountable? I really resent the disingenuous reasons put forth to justify this ordinance.  


